
AUGUST 2011

DEAR FRIENDS, 
In honor of the inauguration of the Namaste Building, 
we will be hosting a music concert by some of the best-
known Indian classical musicians.

On Saturday, September 3, Steve Gorn, a flute player and
K.V. Mahabala, a sitar player will be accompanied by a
renowed tabla player, Nitin Mitta from 10:00am. – 1:00pm.

The following websites of these great artists will hopefully
give you a glimpse of their extraordinary talent and heavenly
music:
Steve Gorn: http://www.stevegorn.com/
K.V. Mahabala: http://www.kvmahabala.com/index.html
Nitin Mitta: http://www.nitinmitta.com/

Everyone is welcome to join us. This concert is free of charge,
but donations are welcome to help offset the costs for the
musicians.

Shanti Mandir
51 Muktananda Marg 
(off Route 208 between Walden and the village of Wallkill)
Walden, NY 12586 
Call (845)778-1008 or write to shanti@twcmetrobiz.com for
more information.

Please feel free to share this information with anyone you
know who might be interested in Indian classical music.

With great respect and love,

Steve Gorn

K.V. Mahabala

Nitin Mitta


